
When requesting books for the 2024-2025 school year, you will need to provide the book list 

given to you by your school. The list should include student’s name, parent’s name, phone 

number, home address, email address, textbook title, and the ISBN # of the books being 

requested.  This request should be dropped off to Chariho High School by July 22,2024.  

This provides us with sufficient time to order books we do not have on hand or books that have 

been added due to changing curriculums. Please note we only provide textbooks listed on the 

State Textbook List. 

Books for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year will be available to pick up at Chariho High 

School between August 26 –August 29. 2024.  New titles or orders placed late may take longer.   

If you have any questions. Please contact us: 

401-364-7778 

After June 28th: Heather Card, 401-364-7778  Heather.Card@chariho.k12.ri.us 

 


